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Why proposal should be considered by the Director of Operations under Delegated
Authority 

The proposal involves a Schedule change that has an estimated Financial Impact (NPV) of 
less than $10,000,000 and:

• will not result in the Pharmaceutical budget or its future funding path being exceeded;

• is not inconsistent with previous Board decisions; and

• is not considered contentious by PHARMAC staff


























